
OWLA invites you to join us for a 
very special event: a screening of 

the new documentary: 

 Please RSVP to 
owla.microbirth@gmail.
com to enable catering 

 $5 Non-member Dona-
tion (funds support 
breastfeeding in our 
community) 

 Annual OWLA Member-
ship available on the 
night - $25 

 Refreshments  

 IBCLE Continuing educa-
tion credits (CERPs) re-
quested for attendees 

“Microbirth” 

a new feature-length documentary looking at 
birth in a whole new way; through the lens of 

a microscope. Investigating the latest scien-
tific research, the film reveals how we give 
birth impacts the lifelong health of our chil-

dren and potentially could even affect the fu-

ture of humanity. http://microbirth.com 

7:00 pm Monday,  

October 6th, 2014 

in the auditorium at  

Adventist  

Medical Center 

10123 SE Market St.,  

Portland, OR 97216 
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